Waterford Township Planning Board Closed Session

March 5th, 2013

Those present at closed session were, Mayor Designee Maryann Merlino, Michael Achey, Bill Richardson, Michael Achey, Carl Lange, Francis Di Rocco, John Rowley, Rich Jacoby, Harry Rheam, Chairman Tom Giangiulio, and solicitor Ted Brennan.

Mr. Brennan informed the board that their only decision is to vote yes to approve the appeal for Mr. Andrew Wade, or no to deny it. The board cannot place stipulations on the application. If the appeal is denied, and the board decides there are variances involved, at the time of application and formal review, then the board can place stipulations based on the merits of the application. If the board approves the appeal, our job is done.